
 
 

1. 
 

For Members to give their views on the Climate Change Board strategy 

 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 
 
 
 
 
 
2.2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2.3 
 
 
 
 

During the 2008-09 municipal year the Climate Change Commission 
undertook a topic review focussing on what the Council and its partners 
were doing to reduce their carbon emissions. A report was made to 
Cabinet in February 2009, and this was referred to the Climate Change 
Board for response. 
 
The Climate Change Board also received a series of recommendations 
from the Energy Saving Trust on how to take forward the work of the 
Climate Change and Energy Management Unit. It was agreed that the 
responses to both of these sets of recommendations should be 
combined into a Climate Change Board strategy and action 
programme. 
 
At their meeting on 31 March 2009 the Commission agreed that the 
strategy would come to a future meeting for consultation. The draft 
strategy is attached at appendix two. The consultation will take the form 
of a workshop for Members to go through the strategy document. 
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Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. None arising from this report. 
 
Legal 
 
2. None arising from this report.   
 
Personnel 
 
3. None arising from this report 
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. Effective scrutiny is to the benefit of all people of Derby 
 
Corporate Objectives 
 
5. This report has the potential to link with all of the Council’s corporate    
objectives. 

 


